
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

22 September 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are waiting for details from the School Age Immunisation Service (SAIS) concerning the 
government’s planned programme of covid-19 vaccinations for children aged 12-15.  
For parents who would like information about the programme, I attach the link here to the gov.uk 
guidance COVID-19 vaccination programme for children and young people: guidance for schools - 
GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 
 
This has a useful section of FAQs which guides parents through matters to do with the programme 
itself, consent etc. and also has useful links.   
 
If you would like further information, the Immunisation Service has its own website with contact 
details provided. 
 
Childhood Immunisation Service North Yorkshire and City of York - Harrogate and District NHS 
Foundation Trust (hdft.nhs.uk) 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Jonathan M Webb 
Headmaster 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-vaccination-resources-for-schools/covid-19-vaccination-programme-for-children-and-young-people-guidance-for-schools
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-vaccination-resources-for-schools/covid-19-vaccination-programme-for-children-and-young-people-guidance-for-schools
https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/services/childrens-services/vaccs-imms-yorks/
https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/services/childrens-services/vaccs-imms-yorks/

